
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 
managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 
level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement. 

  

  
  

To:  All WFG Agents  

From:  WFG Underwriting Department     

Date:  February 5, 2024  

Bulletin No.: NB 2024-03 

Subject: ALTA 2021 Forms Update III       

 

This Bulletin supplements NB 2022-07. 

 

WFG has received multiple requests from Agents asking if WFG’s ALTA 2021 Forms have been released to 

software vendors.   
 

NB 2022-07 has an Appendix B listing all software vendors to whom WFG has sent its ALTA 2021 Forms 

Package.  If your software vendor is not on this list, please contact your Agency Representative for 
assistance.  You will need the vendor contact information for the person who should receive the 

package. 

 

If your software vendor is listed on Appendix B, they have received the forms for all states except Alaska 
and New York.  If you are not seeing the 2021 Forms in your system for any other state, contact your 

software vendor for assistance. 

 

https://wfgunderwriting.com/wp-content/uploads/filebase/national/bulletins/NB%202022-07%202021%20ALTA%20Forms%20Update,%20Round%20II.pdf
https://wfgunderwriting.com/wp-content/uploads/filebase/national/bulletins/NB%202022-07%202021%20ALTA%20Forms%20Update,%20Round%20II.pdf

